Hunter Street Weekly

SEPTEMBER 3, 2025



Hunter Street's annual Church Picnic will be held at Shocco Springs on Sunday, September 21, noon until 7:00pm, following the 9:30am service! Small Groups will not meet that morning, and childcare will not be provided. Bring your picnic lunch (there are no free hot dogs or Food Trucks) and enjoy a fun-filled and memorable day!

- Swimming
- Agua Park in the lake
- Splash Pad
- Four-story Giant Slide into the lake
- **Putt-Putt Golf**
- **Bluegrass Band**

There will be a Baptism Service in the lake at 4:00pm.



Cost is \$5 per car. Parking spaces are limited—so register early to reserve your spot and make plans to carpool if possible. And we love your pets, but they are not allowed at Shocco Springs. Purchase your tickets online.



Serve Hoover ESL with Your Small Group

The Church at Brook Hills started hosting ESL classes out of First Baptist Hoover Church on Thursday nights from 6:00-8:00pm. Each Thursday night, approximately 125 students and children are provided a meal prior to their classes. There is flexibility on the choice of meals, or we can provide some suggested menus. Each Small Group will cover the cost of the meal, but additional money is available to help offset the cost, if needed! Contact serve@hsbc.org for more information!

Dementia Support Group

A Dementia Support Group

for people with family members

members to come and talk with

others but leave their loved one in

who have dementia. We are

our care. Register online.

SEP 14

Fellowship meets from 2:00-3:30pm, in E304 offering a respite class during the support group time to allow family

SEP 18

Del Tackett with the Truth Project will be our video guest. The topic is: As I understand the times, what wisdom may I offer my grandchildren to find lasting significance in our world today? The dessert is a cheesecake bar! Come for good food, fellowship, and learn how to become more intentional grandparents. Register online.

Grands Dessert

Marriage **Prep Class**

SEP 28

God's Word is our blueprint and will tell us everything we need to know about building a marriage to last a lifetime. In the Marriage Prep class, we cover topics such as communication and conflict resolution, managing finances, the biblical roles for husbands and wives, and many more. Register online.

Deacon **Nominations**

SEP 28

We are now accepting Deacon Nominations. Any church member may nominate men to serve as deacons. Is there a man or men who you, after prayerful consideration, believe should represent the Lord and Hunter Street Baptist Church in this position? If so, please return the nomination form to the church office by September 28, 2025.





Visit Us Online

You'll find details and registration links for these ministries and events and others at hunterstreet.org/events





SEPTEMBER 18 6:30-8:00PM | E108







CONNECT

Connect with Hunter Street through Facebook and Instagram!

Social media is the easiest way to keep up with church activities, events, and life at Hunter Street.

You can help tell others about Hunter Street and invite them to become a part of this church family by sharing posts.

Make sure you are following our accounts today at hunterstreet.org/

CHURCH FAMILY NEWS

Sympathy

- Frank and Jennifer Glascock and family on the death of Jennifer's mother, Nancy Thompson, on September 2
- Kim and Karen Rawlins and family on the death of Karen's mother, Emma Jo Waldrop, on August 28

STATS

YEAR TO DATE GIVING AS OF **AUGUST 31, 2025**

Average Weekly Budget \$235,849.06

Budget Offering Received... \$185,492.82

Budget Receipts (YTD) \$7,518,756.66

Budget Requirements (YTD) \$8,254,716.98

Difference.....(\$735,960.32)

This includes Giving through 08/31/25

GIVE ONLINE

hunterstreet.org/give